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I would like to highlight this recommendation from a CTE report to the legislature 

(from page 24): "The Partnering State Agencies recommend that the legislature 

recognize the importance of these cross-agency Career Connect Oregon efforts by 

establishing a Career Connected Learning Network of agencies, using the model of 

the Interagency Compliance Network established in ORS 670.700." See the whole 

report here: 

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/citizen_engagement/Reports/Collaboration%20on

%20CTE%20Legislative%20Report%202022.pdf  


